
From: Denis Colbourn
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: “Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:40:50 AM

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I share my living time between NSW and Queensland and agreed with
the requirement for voters to show ID. I am perplexed learning that
actions are in hand to repeal this requirement. I support the
requirement being expanded throughout Australia. 

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of
identity to ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimising
the possibility of voter fraud. Queensland is leading the way on this
requirement so please keep it as an example to the rest of Australia.

Thank you.

Denis Colbourn

Penrith NSW 2750
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